EPHRAIM MOGALE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

Ephraim Mogale Local Municipality wishes all South Africans a peaceful and restful Easter holiday.

We urge all motorists and pedestrians on the roads to drive carefully and considerately; as we all
need to play our part in ensuring that the level of accidents during the Easter are at a low level.

Let us use this time of the year to seek divine interventions to care, love and respect the sick,
families and the elderly.

The giving of Easter eggs reminds us of Christ’s life compassion, sacrifice and forgiveness. As we
continue to pray for peace and friendship and visiting our beloved ones and traveling to our holiday
destinations, let us continue to use our roads in a responsible manner.

South African society continues to be ravaged and devastated by road accidents that account for a
loss of precious life, due to fatigue, reckless driving, speed and alcohol abuse. The loss of one life is a
one too many.

To all South Africans, we hope that these few days will be used to rest, relax and gather more
strength, positivity for the work that lies ahead of us.

South Africa is our country to love, protect and be proud of. Road safety begins with you, always
remember to fasten your safety belt; don’t drink and drive.

| am responsible, You are responsible — Lets all arrive alive

We wish you safe and Happy Easter Holidays

Ephraim Mogale Local Municipality Mayor

Cllr Ramadimetja Constance Kupa



